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Springwood Transmission Main Construction 
 
In the next few weeks, IDL Projects Incorporated from Ladysmith will begin construction on the Springwood 
reservoir transmission main intended to deliver water from the new treatment plant directly to the above 
ground reservoir in Springwood Park. The first phase of work will be removal of vegetation and trees to allow 
for the construction of the watermain. Work will continue through this winter and be substantially complete 
by spring 2018.  
 
Project benefits include increased supply and improved firefighting capabilities, improved water quality and 
enhanced operation and ability to efficiently meet water demands.  
 
We thank our residents for their patience and cooperation while this important project is underway. Please 
direct questions to the operations department at 250 248-5412. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Operations Department  250 248-5412 
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